
 

 

 

 

 
 

This letter will be translated into alternative languages which can be viewed on our social media pages 

ਇਸ ਪੱਤਰ ਨ ੂੰ  ਵਿਕਲਵਪਕ ਭਾਸਾਿਾਾਂ ਵਿੱਚ ਅਨੁਿਾਦ ਕੀਤਾ ਜਾਿੇਗਾ ਜੋ ਸਾਡੇ ਸੋਸਲ ਮੀਡੀਆ ਪੂੰਵਨਆਾਂ 'ਤੇ ਦੇਵਿਆ ਜਾ ਸਕਦਾ ਹੈ 

Ten list zostanie przetłumaczony na inne języki, które można obejrzeć na naszych stronach w mediach 
społecznościowych 

এই চিঠিঠি চিকল্প ভাষায় অনুিাদ করা হবি যা আমাবদর সামাজিক চমচিয়া পৃষ্ঠাগুচিবে দদখা দযবে পাবর 

 
8th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

We would like to welcome you and your child to George Salter Academy.  Our aim is to support 
you and your child with the transition from Primary to Secondary school to make the journey as 
simple as possible. Please read the following information carefully and on the reverse of this letter 
you will find your personalised information regarding the induction days and welcome evening.  
 
We will be holding Two Induction Days and a Welcome evening on the following dates 
 

Induction days 
Wednesday 6th July and Thursday 7th July 2022 

Arrival: 8:20am Departure: 2:50pm 

Welcome Evening 
Wednesday 6th July 2022 from 6:00pm – 7:30pm 

Uniform will be on sale between 4:30pm – 5:30pm 

 
Students will arrive at the academy on their induction days and enter through main reception. 
Lunch and refreshments will be provided, free of charge on these two days, however; students are 
welcome to bring their own packed lunch. Normal school uniform (as per primary school) should 
be worn for these days and your child will also require trainers to be packed in their bags for some 
PE based activities. At the end of the school day students will leave through the main reception.  

 
Some students, such as those with additional learning requirements or those attending as the solo 
child from their school, may be invited to an additional day at the Academy on Tuesday 5th July 
2022, to aid their transition. This will be by invitation only and, if applicable, you will receive 
details after half term. 

 
Your Welcome Evening has been arranged for Wednesday 6th July starting at 6pm and we would 
ask that you arrive prior to the start time. At the evening, you will have the opportunity to meet 
the Principal, Year 7 Progress Leader, Student Welfare Manager and other key staff in the academy 
including your child’s form tutor. There will be opportunity to meet the Senior Leadership of the 
academy from 5:30pm - 6pm with refreshments available. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Uniform will be available to purchase at the Welcome Evening from 'Clive Mark Schoolwear' 
between 4:30pm – 5:30pm. This can also be purchased from the 'Clive Mark' Website by following 
the link https://clivemark.co.uk/. If you do purchase uniform prior to the 'Welcome Evening' we 
would ask that you DO NOT purchase a school tie as this will be gifted to your child during their 
induction days where they will find out what house they will be in. 
 
In preparation for your child's arrival to the academy we need all parents to complete the online 
admission form following the link below before the deadline of Friday 1st July. The link can be 
accessed by following the web address below 
 

www.georgesalter.com/key-info/transition/information-and-correspondence 

 
During your welcome evening you will receive more information but if you have any questions 
prior to this, please contact transition@georgesalter.com and one of our team will respond. We 
look forward to working in partnership with you, to support your child.   
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

J Hardwick    J Whitworth   Miss Robinson 
Mr J Hardwick    Miss J Whitworth  Miss E Robinson 
Associate Assistant Principal  Year 7 Progress Leader  Year 7 Student Welfare Manager 

 

Key information for your child 
Your child will need to remember the name of their form tutor for the induction days as this will be the 

group they attend all sessions with.   
 

Please ensure you bring this letter with you to the welcome evening so that you can attend with the 
correct group and meet your child’s form tutor as this will take place on a rota basis.  

 

The welcome evening will consist of  
 

Uniform sale 4:30-5:30pm (no more than two adults to attend due to capacity) 
Meet and greet with Senior Leadership 5:30-6pm 

Parent talk in the theatre – 30 minutes (You will be assigned to Group A or B below) 
Meeting form tutor and key academy information – 40 minutes (You will be assigned to Group A or B below) 

Question and answer -15 minutes  

 

Childs Name  
Form Tutor  

Welcome Evening Group  

mailto:transition@georgesalter.com


 

 

 


